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Comments: Re: Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Comments

 

Please accept the attached eligibility report, which is referenced and should be considered as an attachment to

our October 2nd comments on the Draft Suitability Report.

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kevin Colburn

National Stewardship Director

American Whitewater

kevin@americanwhitewater.org <mailto:kevin@americanwhitewater.org> 

828-712-4825

Join American Whitewater! <https://www.americanwhitewater.org/content/Membership/join-aw/> 

 

 

 

On Tue, Oct 2, 2018 at 3:54 PM Kevin Colburn <kevin@americanwhitewater.org

<mailto:kevin@americanwhitewater.org> > wrote:

 

 

Dear Planning Team, 

 

Please accept the attached comments on the Draft Suitability Report regarding potential Wild and Scenic Rivers

on the Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest. Thank you for considering these comments, and please feel free to

contact me if you have any questions.

 

Today is the 50th anniversary of the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act, and it is in the spirit of this visionary and popular

Act that we offer these comments in support of the incredible streams that are under your management.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Colburn

National Stewardship Director

American Whitewater

kevin@americanwhitewater.org <mailto:kevin@americanwhitewater.org> 

828-712-4825

Join American Whitewater! <https://www.americanwhitewater.org/content/Membership/join-aw/> 

 

 


